

## FOCUS ON FINANCE January 2025

## Please ensure your WI Treasurer has sight of this flyer, as it contains important information.

As we enter the final quarter (January to March) of the 2024/25 subscription year, please check the 'Acting as Agent' columns of your Account Book and ensure any fees owing to LFWI are paid by the end of March.

The subscription for the 2025/26 year has been set by NFWI at £51 You may wish to use the flexibility option.

The subscriptions for renewing members are due on the 1 April, these MUST be paid over as soon as possible after the April meeting and by the 9 May at the latest. I have a tight deadline to pay fees over to NFWI, so I need your help. It is important that you pay over the fees you have received by the above date, any late payers can be forwarded as soon as possible after receipt. Please note that members are not covered for insurance unless their subscription has been paid. If you have a significant issue that prevents you from meeting this deadline, please let me know by email at treasurer@lfwi.org.uk

Please work closely with your MCS representative. The number of members who have paid should balance with the numbers registered on MCS. This is part of your audit trail and the Federations.

The membership fees form will be sent out to you in the February mailing and will also be available to print from the LFWI website from 28 February. It is important that you send a completed form with each payment. If paying directly into the Federation bank account, please email your form to treasurer@lfwi.org.uk

Thank you for your assistance with the above, it is much appreciated.

Lynda Williams

**Federation Treasurer**